
 
 

 
MARCH 9, 2021 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

 
NCHC FROZEN FACEOFF COVID-19 POLICY UPDATE 

Ralph Engelstad Arena Mask and Social Distancing Policies Continue Through Event 
 
GRAND FORKS, ND, March 9, 2021 – In response to yesterday’s news of Grand Forks County lifting 
its COVID-19 mask mandate, the 2021 National Collegiate Hockey Conference (NCHC) Frozen Faceoff 
event at Ralph Engelstad Arena (REA) will still require masks while continuing to maintain its current 
COVID-19 policies through the completion of the March 12-16 event. 
 
“When the NCHC accepted our Frozen Faceoff bid, it was with the understanding that our mask policy 
and other COVID-19 policies would remain in place for the duration of the tournament,” said REA 
general manager Jody Hodgson. “We will honor the commitment made to NCHC member institutions, 
the fans, and our event staff. Therefore, in an effort to create a safe environment for all, our current 
COVID-19 polices will remain in place throughout the entirety of the upcoming Frozen Faceoff.”  
 
REA COVID-19 policies can be found at theralph.com/covid. On-site parking will be free during the 
event. Single-game tickets are available and can be purchased at ticketmaster.com. Follow REA social 
media and visit theralph.com for event information and updates.  
 
For more information please feel free to contact Jody Hodgson at (701) 777-6633 or 
jodyh@theralph.com. 

 
### 

  
For More Information: 
Jody Hodgson 
General Manager 
Ralph Engelstad Arena 
jodyh@theralph.com 
701.777.6633 

http://www.theralph.com/guest-services/covid
https://www.ticketmaster.com/nchc-college-hockey-frozen-faceoff-tickets/artist/2418847
http://www.theralph.com/
mailto:jodyh@theralph.com
mailto:jodyh@theralph.com

